
 

 

24th September 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 

Year 4 Ancient Egyptian Day 
 
 
On Tuesday the 12th October your child will be taking part in an Ancient Egyptian Day at 
school, in which they will participate in a host of activities centred around our current topic. 
 
DRESSING UP 
 
This is allowed, should your child wish to do so, but it is entirely up to them. 
 
HOMEWORK 
 
As part of the day, we will be hosting an Ancient Egyptian Museum in the afternoon. In order to 
stage this, we are requesting that children make an artefact to display. This could be a model 
of something, a piece of writing (in hieroglyphs, of course), a statue or any other item 
associated with ancient Egypt. We are asking the children to make a label for their work, 
explaining its significance. If families have any interesting pieces to hand, these will also be 
accepted, but nothing too valuable please! 
 
Thank you for reading – we are looking forward to a wonderful day! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Rowe, Miss Calderbank and Mr Wheeldon 


